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We take students as we get them. They are not just blank slates (c.f., "tabula rasa"). 
The youngest children in Korea are aware of at least some so-called "English" words. 
Even in small-town Korea, Koreans encounter foreign words on a daily basis. As 
teachers of English, how do we deal with this?

I confess: in my early years as a teacher I said to students "that's not English"... only to 
later discover it was perfectly good English, just not the English I knew.  And who 
decides what is English, anyways?  How do we treat loanwords?

This presentation is Not about World Englishes, English testing, or the history of 
English.  Instead we will explore learners' and teachers' perceptions of English and the 
types of English we encounter in Korea. Part of that is the question of Korean-ized 
English, and Konglish (whatever these two words mean). Before correcting learner 
"errors" we must decide what English is "valid" -- the arguments for more globalized 
forms of English, particularly outside of the so-called inner-circle of norm-setting native 
speakers, grow louder and more specific. At what point does English lose its 
Englishness? Does it matter if the English will or won't be used in particular overseas 
contexts?

The choices we make here impact what and how we teach English. This presentation 
reviews many of the major discussions concerning Konglish and Korean-English (by 
whichever names), presents a number of terms for consideration, and invites the 
audience to assist in conceptualizing the issue further through specific examples.
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